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Michigan Alcohol Policy Promoting Health and Safety opposes HB5428

Good morning Chairman Webber and members of the House Committee on Regulatory Reform,

Michigan Alcohol Policy Promoting Health and Safety opposes HB5428. Alcohol retailers need to be held accountable for
vialations and it's important that the State of Michigan keep good violation histories on retailers. | have been following
the Michigan Liquor Control Commission violation hearings for the past 15 years or so and none of the Commissioners
use old violations against the retailers. The Commissioners look at a retailers overall record and determines violations. It
is extremely rare that a licensee gets a suspension or revocation due to violations and | suggest you ask MLCC how many
times this happens during the course of a year.

Thank you for hearing my concerns and please do not support such an unnecessary bill. Please let me know if you have

any questions.

Mike Tobias
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